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Dear Colleagues,
External advisory group - EEA 2012 State of European waters assessment
We would like to invite you to the meeting of the external advisory group for the EEA 2012 State of waters assessment.

2012 will be the European year of water in which The Commission will publish its “Blue-print to safeguard European waters” comprising reviews of the WFD, Water scarcity and drought and vulnerability and adaptation policies. 
To accompany this process EEA plans for 2012 to prepare and publish the milestone report “State of Europe’s water”. The report will be based on information reported in 2010 via River Basin Management Plans and supplemented with assessments of information from other sources. The assessment will be written in close cooperation and coordination with DG Environment and their development of the blueprint (impact assessment, reports; communication, staff working documents).
The aim of this first meeting is to present a first outline of the EEA 2012 state of the environment thematic assessments, discuss the possible content of the thematic and synthesis assessments and the further development up to 2012. EEA will present first preliminary results on the state and pressures affecting European waters based on data and information reported via the River Basin Management Plans. in terms of further process also the set up of a stakeholder advisory forum in autumn 2011 will be discussed.  

The meeting will be a one day meeting from April 27, 2011 14.00 to April 28, 16.00 at the premises of the European Environment Agency (EEA) in Copenhagen, Denmark.

We expect approximately 20-25 participants. More detailed information can be found in the attached document. 
We sincerely hope you will be able to attend this meeting and we would like to hear from you at your earliest convenience. In case you would not be able to attend, you may propose an alternative expert to be invited.

Please, find attached the registration form which we would need to receive back the latest on 1 April 2011.
If you have any questions regarding the meeting, please contact Peter Kristensen (Peter.Kristensen@eea.europa.eu) or Beate Werner (Beate.Werner@eea.europa.eu).

EEA has the possibility to reimburse the travel cost for a limited number of invited experts. Regarding the practical support, travel issues or secretarial services in general, please contact Laura Gutierrez Burgos (Laura.Gutierrez@eea.europa.eu) – For those who are entitled to reimbursement of your costs you will also find attached the following administrative documents needed as additional information:
1. EEA travel and reimbursement policy for meetings and interviews.

2. Seneca ticket order form for pre-paid tickets.

3. Application form for reimbursement of expenses.

4. Bank identification form.
5. List of Hotels in Copenhagen.

6. How to get to the Agency.
We very much look forward to welcoming you in Copenhagen.  

Yours sincerely


Beate Werner 

& 
Peter Kristensen
Head of Group, Water

Project manager 
Integrated Water Resource Management
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